NOTICE TO CANCEL
MEETING (BELATED)

The regular monthly meeting of the Perquimans County Planning Board
for July 14, 2015 was cancelled since a Special Called Meeting was held
on June 30, 2015 and there were no new applications to process. For
more information, please contact Donna Godfrey, Planning & Zoning
Office, at (252) 426-2027.



